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along Pine Valley & Major Mackenzie and Teston & Weston are already heavily
impacted, and winter ice hazards on Pine Valley north of Major Mackenzie further
complicate traffic conditions. Heightened population density will only exacerbate these
issues, potentially harming local businesses due to productivity lost in traffic delays.

Environmental Consequences: The proposed development will negatively affect local
green spaces, wildlife, waterways, and air quality, raising concerns about the broader
environmental sustainability of the project.

Moreover, I am deeply concerned about the lack of community engagement and transparency
surrounding these developments, as no advance notices—letters or posted signs—were
provided.

Given these concerns, I respectfully urge the council to reassess these projects, conduct a
thorough impact evaluation, and ensure that community perspectives are taken into
consideration.

Thank you for your time and attention. I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Arben Cani

 Purple Creek Rd, Woodbridge, ON  L4H 5C6

 




